
Cancellation of the June 2021 Parish Council Meeting


The government regulation that permitted Virtual 
meetings of parish councils ceased to be effective on 
May 7th 2021.


Although various activities are permitted within the 
lock-down easements announced on May 17th, the 
easing of lock-down restrictions to a point where  
parish council meetings can start again in the Village 
Hall is not expected before June 21st 2021.


The Council will not, therefore, be holding a meeting 
on June 3rd 2021


If the easing of lock-down restrictions goes to plan, the 
Council’s July meeting is expected to go ahead in the 
Village Hall at 7pm on July 1st 2021 - the first Thursday 
of the month.


As usual, there will be no meeting in August.


Donald Hill
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